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29/06/2023  19:01:002023/2034/P AMEND Celia Scott I live off Tasker Road and walk past the site of the proposed addition nearly every day.

The proposed materials for the the new addition are not in keeping with the main house, which is white stucco, 

with white painted timber window frames. The dark wood finish shown in the visualisations is therefore 

inappropriate, as is the green zinc sloping roof of the new addition, which will stand out, as in general, the 

additions to the main houses on Upper Park Road such as bay windows have flat roofs.

Since this is a conservation area, the materials and roof shape of what is proposed as an addition should be 

more in keeping with the main house.
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